Prez Sez, January 2024

Happy New Year everyone!

The beginning of this year opens with PVRA still looking for a caretaker. Right now, the Board
is working on job descriptions and employment applications. Currently, we still need to pitch

n.

What does this mean?

Empty trash cans in the dumpster

Clean up after your own horses

Ask our current tractor operators to kindly drag for your events (and say Please and
Thank You).

Rake leaves and pine needles (bring your own rake)

Weed whack where it is needed.

This next year brings some new show series, including Ranch Riding, Open Shows and Obstacle
challenges. Please support these new show series and all of your your show managers to
make 2024 a financial success.

| hope you all will attend the January held at the Mainstream Bar & Grill at 7 pm on Tuesday
January 2.

Janice Kall, President
president@pvra.com



